
Benjamin Wallace - Re: 71 Sherman St 

  
Dear Lt. Wallace:  We are installing a new fire alarm system at the above address.  Eastern Fire Services will 
be installing the system and it should be operational by July 15th and all required permits will be pulled.  
  
  
In a message dated 6/20/2011 10:18:11 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov writes: 

  
  

  
Lt. Benjamin Wallace Jr. 

Fire Prevention Officer 
Portland Fire Department 

380 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 

(207)756-8096 

wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov 

From:    <Mlsidelinger@aol.com>

To:    <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>

Date:    6/20/2011 10:32 AM

Subject:   Re: 71 Sherman St
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